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November 19, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As part of a hearing conservation program, Seven Oaks School Division is conducting 

hearing screenings again this year.  This is being done to identify those students who 

may have a hearing problem that needs attention. 

All Kindergarten and Grade 1 students will be screened unless parents notify the school 

that they do not want their children to take part in this program; any new students to our 

school will be screened as well.  Students from grades 2 to 8 will only be screened at 

the request for their parents/guardians by calling the school or emailing me directly at 

paula.davison@7oaks.org.  Our screening sessions will be held from December 2nd to 

December 5th. 

If you do not hear from us, you may assume that your child’s hearing is within the 

normal limits; however, if further testing is indicated, you will be informed by letter. 

Sincerely, 

Paula Davison 

204-339-1964 

paula.davison@7oaks.org 
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